
 
A special meeting of Newbury Township Trustees was called to order at 7:30 p.m., February 1, 
2022, with the West Geauga Board of Education with Bill Skomrock, Greg Tropf, Glen Quigley 
and fiscal officer Beverly Sustar in attendance at the West Geauga Board of Education office. 
Also in attendance by invitation was Dave Gifford with the Newbury Task Force. 
 
Meeting went into executive session immediately for the purpose of discussing the potential 
acquisition of the former Newbury School Property. 
 
Executive session exited at 8:37 P.M. with no action taken. 
 
Meeting adjourned immediately thereafter. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________  __________________________________      

William Skomrock, Jr. - Chairman Glen Quigley - Vice Chairman 
 
 
__________________________________  ___________________________________ 
 Greg Tropf - Trustee    Beverly Sustar – Fiscal Officer 


